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DNA Update 
by James Edgar (jamesedgar@sasktel.net) 
 
We have results for Bruce Edgar in California. Heôs an R1b, closely 
related to Steven Paul Edgar of Gravois Mills, Missouri. Recall that 
when we had Steven tested, he didnôt match any other R1b on our 
project (see Edgar Events #50). 
 
The MRCA for Bruce shows him as one generation away from 
Stevenðvery close. We continue to search for the common link to 
their ancestry. It shouldnôt be hard, as Bruce feels it should be in 
Missouri a few generations back. 

  
AHA!! We have some of itðSteven gave us his fatherôs and grandfatherôs name, and we now 
have some of the familyðit looks to go a long way back, just as Bruce suspected. The details are 
still a bit murky, so weôll wait until we get some solid facts before publishing anything. 

~-~-~~- 
 
Weôve been in touch through email with Derek Lawson in Linlithgow, Scotland. His ancestor was 
William Edgar of Co. Down, married to Mary Rooney in Kilcoo Church of Ireland in 1871. Kilcoo 
lies between Rathfriland and Castlewellan. My Jodie (Ms. Poirot) found a marriage record for 
them on rootsireland.ie, and, from that, we have the names of both the bride and groomôs fathers. 
Helpful, those marriage records! 

~-~-~~- 
 
And another, John Fuller of Yuma, Arizona. Juanita Edgar put us on to him, and heôs now part of 
our mailing list. Earlier in December he wrote, in part: 

James, thank you so much for your help. Yes the David Edgar and Mary Eveline are definitely 

my great grandparents. My grandmother Eva was born at Mt. Pleasant. The best part of 

what you sent my was the maiden name of Mary Eveline. All my aunts thought it was Harte, 

but obviously it is Hartle and that m ay help a lot. é 

Thank you, John Fuller  
 
It turns out that SteveUK and Juanita had been searching for the same family back in August 
Recall the story we published about the nurse, Sister Mabel Edgar, in newsletter #68. 
 
Jodie found a marriage between John Fullerôs ancestor, David Edgar and Mary Eveline Hartle 
in Kildarton, Co. Armagh. This was an important find, even though the marriage record shows her 
name as ñHartleò; John now advises that the name is ñHarteò on numerous other records and 
documents, including the 1912 Ulster Covenant. More good news is that Davidôs residence is 
shown as Mt. Pleasant on the marriage documentðconfirmation! 

~-~-~~-~ 
 

We welcome Kingsley Edgar of Australia to our newsletters, and weôre working on him to get his 
DNA tested. Heôs one of those I met on Facebook. 

~-~-~~-~ 
 

mailto:jamesedgar@sasktel.net
http://www.edgargen.ca/EDGARNEWS_50.pdf
http://www.edgargen.ca/EDGARNEWS_68.pdf


From Dennis Wise, who recently joined the DNA group, we got this: 
 

Thank you for the welcome.  

James Edgar (b: 9 Jun 1805 in Ireland, d: 3 Mar 1889 at New Haven, Shiawassee Co., MI) 

was my g-g-grandfather.  
 
Dennis has provided us with some of his family documents, such as the marriage of his 

grandmother Martha Haughton (née Edgar). 
 

 
 
Dennis also sent two newspaper clippings with a chilling story (see also on next page): 

 
And, his great-grandmotherôs death certificate. She was born in Canada:  
 



 
 

~-~-~~-~ 
  


